Sample Letter
Back Chiropractic! VOTE 2022

We find ourselves standing at the crossroads of the century. The citizens of the United States, and indeed, of the world, have entered a time of unprecedented challenges. The decisions our leaders make will determine the future for our safety, our children, and our health. And it isn’t only in the distant future that such decisions will take hold, either: many of the issues at hand could result in sweeping changes within the next several years. Rarely has there been a more critical time for people to stand up and make their voice heard.

With your help, we can ensure that the future of chiropractic is bright and promising. Introduction of the Chiropractic Medicare Coverage Modernization Act in both the House and the Senate (House: H.R. 2654; Senate: S. 4042) will allow Medicare beneficiaries access to the chiropractic profession’s broad-based, non-drug approach to pain management, which includes manual manipulation of the spine and extremities, evaluation and management services, diagnostic imaging and utilization of other non-drug approaches that have become an important strategy in national efforts to stem the epidemic of prescription opioid overuse and abuse.

But there is more work to be done, and chiropractic-friendly legislation and elected officials can help open doors for the profession and for our patients. That’s why the American Chiropractic Association is on Capitol Hill every day; that’s why the American Chiropractic Association organizes the annual Engage meeting which results in hundreds of meetings between doctors of chiropractic, chiropractic students and representatives and senators every year; and that’s why the American Chiropractic Association is encouraging doctors of chiropractic, their families, chiropractic students and chiropractic patients to make their voices heard on Election Day this year. 

Back Chiropractic! This election year, help make sure that our elected officials in Washington know that chiropractic is one profession that fights to preserve its future. Help represent the legitimate healthcare concerns of millions of Americans by making policy makers across the country stand up and take notice: that the organized, unified chiropractic profession is to be taken seriously—especially at the polls.  Please go to www.acatoday.org/gotv to learn more.

